
We had a great week! 

This week we continued learning about the 
different animals that live in the ocean.

During our fine motor craft time, the kiddos 
had fun making

puffer fish, crabs, stingrays, and an 
octopus.

On Monday, Miss Katie came in for Music. 
We had fun singing along with Miss Katie 

and her Little Bunny Foo Foo finger 
puppets,.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte 
came in to play in our magnetic fishing 

game center.  The kiddos thought it was so 
funny when Charlotte tried to go fishing.

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came in for Acro. 
The kiddos really enjoyed learning how to 

do a backbend.
Everyone did a great job!

Some of the stories we read this week 
were:

The Pout Pout Fish in the Big Big Dark!, 
Secrets of the Seashore, I See You in the 

Ocean, If I were an Octopus, Big Fish, 
Little Fish, and Just Keep Swimming. 

This month we will be learning about the
color green and the diamond shape.
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Reminders

March 15th
Bowling Field Trip 

March 29th
No School 

April 1st
No School


